

<p>Business Planning Update (Jan 2024)</p>	<p>Please note that this was printed 29/1/24 and that the most up to date version can be found on SharePoint</p> <p>business planning WG.xlsx</p>
<p>Ideas remaining with the business planning working group to be progressed</p>	
<p>More benches / picnic benches around the Parish</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Date to be set for a walk around the Parish to look at necessary locations. Warden to be included to draw on his knowledge. Clerk: Council to determine locations, then DBC will be contacted.</p>
<p>Trees e.g. where cut down on verges</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Date to be set for a walk around the Parish to look at areas requiring action</p>
<p>Library box</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Recommend this be a January agenda item. Needs full council discussion and approval. Feb Agenda</p>
<p>Nash Mills EXPO V2.0</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Recommend a new WG be formed in 2024/25 to commence work on this. April Agenda</p>
<p>NM Boundaries</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Recommend no action on this in 2023/24. Further clarity on requirements. Link to "Understanding the Parish Boundaries".</p>
<p>Waist level plugs</p>	<p>Further detail required before action</p>
<p>Youth Council</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Further detail required from Clerk before action. Examples of good practice from elsewhere would be helpful. Need to understand purpose and benefit.</p>
<p>Good neighbour scheme</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Recommend a new WG be formed in 2024/25 to commence work on this. March Agenda</p>

Parish 'hub'	Further detail required before action
Nash Mills Makers	1/11: WG: Still uncertainty about how to progress this. Further discussion required. Could be event, could be at pub, could introduce via mag article.
Ideas to be progressed by the Clerk and brought to Council for decision as appropriate	
Additional rewilding (esp Mill Close area)	1/11: WG: Area identified at bottom of Mill Close on corner with Belswains Lane. Review other areas when walk around Parish is held re benches/bins. Clerk: waiting for all areas to be determined by council then RC will be invited to quote 28/11/23 NB emailed RC to ask re rewilding at Mill Close and also asked about replacement tree following resident complaint. Jan 2024 added to DBC 'no mow'-no tree permitted.
Allotments	26/9 DBC emailed for initial comments
Bench / picnic bench for park	1/11: WG: Recommend 2 x accessible-style picnic benches and one new DBC standard-style litter/dog waste bin. 19/9: Clerk: lease finalised and permissions in new lease. Council need to provide preferred styles for clerk to obtain quotes.
Bunkers sign refurb (old B&W sign on corner of Bunkers Lane and Lower Road)	1/11: WG: Clarity required re ownership and approvals. Who can do this refurb?
Establish "Friends of the Denes" group	1/11: WG: Info required re DBC responsibility for maintenance of Jubilee Garden before deciding whether a "Friends of Denes" group is required, and its remit. Clerk; DBC will maintain bed when they deem necessary and will cut grass as agreed and water (perennials only) Clerk: Further detail required before action

Gilmor-Blake replanting	26/9: Clerk: DBC emailed 28/11/2023 NB emailed RC for suggestions clerk; DBC deem area too shady for replanting
Hedgehog Highways	1/11: WG: Recommend that (like KLPC) we purchase a number of these items and offer to residents, either free, or in response to competitions, events etc. Formal proposal to council required? 28/11/2023 NB emailed RC and KL to ask their supplier details for January agenda item 26/9: Clerk: DBC Emailed Jan 24 ordered by clerk
New bin at the Denes (Jubilee Garden)	1/11: WG: One standard DBC litter/dog waste bin required near the benches/planters in the Jubilee Garden Clerk: Council to determine then clerk will request from DBC Jan 2024 request sent to DBC-will not add a new bin but will replace one...working with warden to suggest one to be swapped out (revenue budget for emptying not affected that way)
Purge of yellow developer signs	1/11: WG: Cllr Briggs to continue to monitor DBC action. Clerk: Cllr Briggs has notified planning dept @ DBC and some signs removed.
Improve path/steps opposite Denes to Georgewood	1/11: WG: Clerk to seek latest update from B/Cllr. WG anxious that full scope of our recommendations is understood and that DBC do not simply re-concrete the steps again. We recommend a major rebuild of these steps, with lighting, supported financially by NMPC. Item to remain on this list until we have an agreed way forward. Jan 23rd 2024 B/Cllr response has chased DBC for response.
Willows path	1/11: WG: Cllr Briggs to continue to progress this with Clerk and DBC.

<p>How to reduce litter on Bunkers Lane</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Recommend Clerk adds as agenda item for full council to consider in January. Can Clerk find out when next scheduled litter pick is? Nov 2023 HCC and DBC emailed as there is a planned cloure at Bunkers Lane, chased again with B/Cllr too 23/11 as no response from HCC/DBC teams</p> <p>Jan 2024 Issue unresolved but clerk due to meet with DBC team to plan future options.</p>
<p>Community outreach</p>	<p>1/11: WG: Recommend that Clerk continues to develop contact with relevant parties, but not an activity to be taken further by this working group.</p> <p>Clerk has contact at DBC willing to assist-potentially Nov agenda item</p>